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Summer Party 

Time!! 

WHEN: Saturday, August 12, 2017  
WHERE:  Arbor Springs Pool 

TIME: 4 – 7 PM 
 WHO’S INVITED:  EVERYONE!   

Arbor Springs end of summer fling is going to be an old 
fashion POOL PARTY.  Music, hot dogs, chicken strips, 
chips, condiments, drinks, and dessert will be provided.   
We are in need of a couple bean bag toss games, so if 
you have one to share, please contact any member of 
the HOA.  
So bring your smile, swimsuit, towel, and folding lawn 
chair, and join your neighbors for some fun in the sun! 
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ON A SIDE 
NOTE 

SCHOOL 
SAFETY 
It is, unfortunately 

(especially if you are a 
child!), that time of year 
again. School starts next 
week. Please be cautious 
and aware when driving 

through our great 
neighborhood. Speed 

limit is 25 MPH. Please 
take note and watch for 

children. 
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 MAILBOX  
Beautification 

You still have time to take advantage of teen resident Henry 
Hartley’s offer to paint your mailbox post for a minimal fee of 
$20. He will also caulk cracks in post before painting for an 
additional $15 and attempt to remove oxidation on the 
mailbox and polish for another $10. Please note, depending 
on the age of the mailbox and degree of paint deterioration, 
the oxidation removal may not have much/any effect. 
Henry’s fee includes materials for caulk/polish; paint is 
provided by your HOA. If interested, contact Henry at 
317-997-6270. 

THROWING SOME 
“SHADE”  AT  THE POOL 
Within the next two weeks, at the request of our pool 
enthusiasts, Arbor Springs HOA Board will provide two (2) 
pool umbrellas and install shade tarps over the left and right 
side of the pergola on the pool deck.  

It is imperative that everyone who uses the umbrellas  take 
responsibility for their care.  If you open an umbrella, it is 
your responsibility to close it before leaving the pool 
area.  

 Also, if you see an umbrella open, and no-one in the area, 
please take the time to close it.  Pool umbrellas are very 
susceptible to damage by wind and your help is important 
and appreciated. 
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Quick 
Reminders 

- Dogs (all sizes) are 
required to be on a leash 

when walked. This not 
only protects your dog(s) 

but also other animals and 
people. Best way to avoid 

any incident is to plan 
ahead and use a leash. 

- If your dog poops, 
please use a scoop!!  Be 

courteous to your 
neighbors and clean up 
after your pet when on 

walks.   


